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Release Notes July 2019 
 

The CAPSS team has completed updates for CAPSS Main. These updates included both the IT 
and the user based side of the CAPSS application.  Some of the benefits for CAPSS clients 
included: 

• CAPSS Application is ADA Compliant. 

CAPSS Senate Bill 54: 

• Verbiage added to CAPSS Login Screens regarding sharing data: 
 

o “Federal, state or local law enforcement agencies shall not use any non-criminal 
history information contained within this database for immigration enforcement 
purposes. This restriction does not pertain to any information that is regarding a 
person's immigration or citizenship status pursuant to 8 U.S.C. §§ 1373 and 
1644.” 

CAPSS Upload: 

• Businesses who submit transactions via bulk upload will now receive a more descriptive 
error message.  

CAPSS Senate Bill 179: 

• CAPSS now has three state recognized gender options available: female, male and newly 
added non-binary.  
https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billNavClient.xhtml?bill_id=201720180SB179 

 

For any CAPSS related questions you may contact the CAPSS unit via email at CAPSS@doj.ca.gov 
or by phone at (916) 210-3212. 
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